Ledyard Charter School 39 Hanover Street, P.O. Box 327 Lebanon, NH 03766 (603) 727-4772 www.ledyardcharterschool.net

July 24, 2017

Missy Fleming, Member Services Manager The Co-Op Food Stores P.O. Box 633 Hanover, NH 03755

Re: Contribution

Dear Ms. Fleming,

On behalf of the Ledyard Charter School, I would like to thank The Co-Op Food Stores and its members for the generous donation. We are eager to use these funds to further expand our Cooking & Nutrition curriculum which provides vital skills to our students, in addition to feeding 40 students breakfast and lunch daily.

This is only possible because of thoughtful contributions from people like you. As this is a donation on your part, no goods or services of any value were or will be transferred to you in connection with this donation. Your donation of \$7,350.08 to the Ledyard Charter School will be used to provide much needed curriculum materials for our students.

Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records. Once again, thank you for your generous and thoughtful donation.

Sincerely,

John Higgins

Executive Director jhiggins.lcs@gmail.com

JH/lms EIN (Tax ID) - 26-0376015